












From: allen drescher >  
Sent: Saturday, June 03, 2023 3:28 PM 
To: HOPKINS Levi A * ODF <Levi.A.Hopkins@odf.oregon.gov> 
Subject: June 7 Hearing re: Jackson County Tax Accounts 10995029 and 10977261 
 
Dear Mr. Hopkins: 
 
Thank you for your letter dated May 5, 2023 regarding the hearing scheduled for June 7 on my 
appeal from the forest land assessment for the above tax accounts. 
 
Your letter indicates that the issues relevant to the hearing include, “Is the owner of the land 
correctly identified?" 
 
The owners of Tax Lot 10977261 are Drescher, LLC, Allen G. Drescher Revocable Living Trust, 
and Karen M. Drescher Revocable Living Trust. 
 
The owner of Tax Lot 10995029 is Drescher LLC. 
 
The deed records of Jackson County confirm the foregoing.   
 
If the owners of the tax lots are not identified as set forth above, then the owners of the land 
are not correctly identified. 
 
This letter constitutes my written testimony and is being submitted more than 72 hours prior 
to the Board meeting scheduled for June 7. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to write to me and to explain the process.  I have nothing further 
to submit so my appeal can be decided based on this written testimony and my prior 
submission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Drescher 
 



From: Sparrow <sarahkreisman@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 7:53 PM 
To: FORESTRY Boardof * ODF <boardofforestry@odf.oregon.gov> 
Subject: Written testimony regarding Appeal & Upcoming Hearing  
  
To who it may concern: 
 
 
This is a written testimony on behalf of Account #10887469 and Account #10607441. 
 
In response to your letter are the answers to the following questions: 
 
1) Has the land been classified as forestland? Yes 
 
2) Has the land owner been correctly identified? Yes 
 
3) Are the acres and lot number correctly identified? Yes 
 
4) Does the owner have an approved protection plan? Not yet 
 
I am working to appeal the potential assignment of Forestry Classification fees due to the nature of the 
property and the way that it is currently managed. We spend money on infrastructure and work to 
maintain the lands in a fire-wise manner. 
 
1) The TID canal largely separates our property from the forest lands. 
 
2) The fields which encompass the vast majority of the acreage are mowed by machines and horses. 
 
2) We pay for full irrigation rights and turn on the water to wet the fields in the event of wildfire risk. 
 
3) We use heavy machinery to create fire breaks between the homes and surrounding brush. 
 
4) We have 20,000 gallons of water stored on the property in holding tanks ready to use in case of 
wildfire. 
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sarah Kreisman 
320 Hilltop Rd. 
Talent, OR 
541-324-6263 
 

mailto:sarahkreisman@hotmail.com
mailto:boardofforestry@odf.oregon.gov

	Item-02-Testimony-Center
	Item-02-Testimony-Colcleaser
	Item-02-Testimony-Drescher
	Item-02-Testimony-Kreisman



